
  

 School Fees 

The 2020/21 student fees have been assigned in Maplewood and are now due. Parents are 
able to pay online by logging into your Maplewood Parent Account. All parents will receive two 
emails this afternoon which will allow you to access your Maplewood account. The first email 
contains your username and the second will have your temporary password. Please log in with 
this information and then create a new password. 

 Please download the attached School Fee Breakdown to get an overview of the fees that 
have been assigned and the schedule of when Session 2 to 6 Jr. High Option fees will be 
assigned. Since we rely on these fees to offer quality programs, we thank you in advance and 
appreciate your payment.  

 The FSD Student Fee Policy can be downloaded HERE. The Application for Waiver of Fees is 
located on page 6 and the deadline to apply for this is December 30th, 2020. 

  

Yearbooks For Sale 

Yearbooks celebrating 2019-2020 have come and are ready to purchase! Please send $20 cash 
(exact amount) or cheque with the attached form completed. You can download a copy of the 
order form HERE.  

Student’s are asked to bring their orders and money to their homeroom Teacher. They will 
be collected by the office and given to the student to take home. If you do not wish for the 
yearbook to be given to your child, please indicate on the bottom of the order form and we will 
contact you to pick up.  

There are limited quantities so order soon. We would appreciate it if families only ordered one to 
begin to ensure everyone gets one. If there are any left after one week, we will open it up for 
multiple orders.   

  

Spirit Wear 

Our first fundraiser of Grizzly Gear has been such a success and we have had many families 
ask to order again.  In response, we have opened an online store which will close on October 
16th at 11:59 pm. There are some new items for those who would like something 



different.   Please see the attached form for the details.  Orders will be delivered to the school in 
4-5 weeks after the closing date. 

 You can now purchase your items online in 3 easy steps: 

  

1. Scan the QR code or go online to https://meadowridgefall2020.itemorder.com 

 2. Choose your items and add them to your cart 

3. Securely checkout with your credit card Online Store Deadline: Friday October 16th, 2020 
(11:59pm MDT) 

  
Upcoming Dates 

Fri., Oct. 2nd – Terry Fox Run 

Mon., Oct 5th – World Teacher Day 

Fri., Oct 9th – Professional Learning Day: NO SCHOOL 

Mon., Oct 12th – Thanksgiving: NO SCHOOL 

Mon., Oct 19th – Lifetouch Picture Day (Kindergarten to Grade 7) 

Tues., Oct. 20th – Lifetouch Picture Day (Kindergarten, Grade 8 & 9) 

  

Have a great weekend, 

  

Rebecca Forchuk                                                              Brad Skeet 

Principal                                                                            Vice Principal 

 


